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 Remove the paragraph following this list. No other items or materials should be 

allowed in the faculty portfolio. 

 

7. The committee made an additional recommendation:  since all of the above-proposed required 

items for the faculty portfolio could be or already are available electronically, we recommend that 

the faculty portfolio should soon move to a standardized electronic format, which would be 

securely housed by the College and made readily available to all members of the Promotion and 

Tenure Review Committee. This standardized electronic version of the faculty portfolio would 

replace the current three-ring notebook version.   

 

8. Meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Dawn Sherry, Recorder 

February 20, 2012 


